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        St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    sgallagher125@c2kni.net

Monday: 

Tuesday:  Beauty and the Beast -  Armagh
Wednesday: French

                  Practice in chapel

Thursday : Practice in chapel
Friday: Practice in chapel  
             Christmas Dinner
            PE P6&7 
School Clean Up
A big thank you to everyone who helped in any way with our school clean up. The children are delighted with the new outdoor blackboards and it’s wonderful to see so many of them drawing and writing on these during playtime. 
Our new school library is now complete and the children were very excited to see the new books shelves and mat. It is a very inviting area and we hope that the children will be even more enthusiastic to choose a book to read.
Open Day
We had a very successful Open Morning on Tuesday and we are also hosting an Open Evening in January for any parents that weren’t able to make Tuesday morning. Please spread the word to any new parents.

Pantomime

We are all travelling to Beauty and the Beast on Tuesday 10th December. We will leave school at 11.15am and return at 4.15pm Children need a packed lunch as we will be eating at the theatre before the Panto begins. Anyone who still has to pay for the trip could you please forward as soon as possible.
Upcoming Events

The Annual Cross Community Carol Service takes place in the Wesleyan Hall on Friday 6th December at 7.30pm. All of the children from P1 to P7 will be taking part in the service so I would appreciate if all children could attend. The service is preceded by a visit from Santa at 6.30pm. Children must wear their school uniform to the Carol Service as we will be performing on stage as a whole school.
Molly and Mia Carol Service on Wednesday 11th December at 6pm. Once again the whole school is taking part and we would appreciate if as many pupils as possible could attend.
Whole School Trip to Beauty and the Beast Pantomime in Armagh on Tuesday 10th December.

Christmas Dinner is on Friday 13th December.

Santa Saturday on December 14th December 10am – 12pm in St Mary’s P.S. 

Annual Christmas Carol Service in St Marys Chapel on Tuesday 17th December at 7.30pm
	PUPIL OF THE WEEK:
Miss Mc Rory: Caoimhe
Mrs Gallagher/ Mrs Boyd: Cormac
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OUR success is doing OUR best!

